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8th December 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents (3OM) 

 

I am sorry to have to inform you that Mrs Mahler-Strzelecki will be leaving St Edmunds at the 

end of term.  She has been appointed to another school.  We wish her well and thank her for her 

time at St Edmunds. 

 

Mrs Leighton-Scott will be returning from maternity leave and taking over the responsibility for 

the class (alongside Miss Osborn) on Monday and Tuesday from January.  Mrs Leighton-Scott is 

visiting the class before Christmas to ensure a smooth handover.   

 

Both Mrs Leighton-Scott and Miss Osborn will work together to ensure consistency for the 

children and minimise any disruption. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Maria Kemble  

Executive Headteacher 
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